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30th December 2020 
 
BSE Scrip Code: 533293     
 
Mr. Saurabh Patil 
Assistant Manager 
On-Line Surveillance  
BSE Limited 
1st Floor, Rotunda Building,  
Dalal Street, Fort, 
Mumbai – 400 001 
 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Subject: Clarification on significant increase in the Volume of Security i.e. Equity Shares across 
Exchanges 
 
Ref: Your email reference no. L/SURV/ONL/PV/NJ/ 2020-2021 / 300 dated 30th December 
2020. 
 
This is with reference to your above referred e-mail dated 30th December 2020 seeking 
clarification on significant increase in the Volume of Security i.e. Equity Shares of Kirloskar Oil 
Engines limited (“the Company”) across Exchanges. 
 
We confirm that the Company has disclosed from time to time all material information/events 
that have a bearing on the operation/performance of the Company pursuant to Regulation 30 of 
the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 2015, including amendment 
thereunder and the Management of the Company has not withheld any material 
information/event, which may have bearing on the price / volume behavior in the scrip of the 
Company. 
 
We are of the view that significant increase in the Volume of Security i.e. Equity Shares of the 
Company is driven by market conditions and current scenario. 
 
You are requested to take the same on your record. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours Faithfully, 
For Kirloskar Oil Engines Limited 
 
 
Smita Raichurkar 
Company Secretary 
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